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Dunmurry Primary School
Mobile Phone Policy - Pupils
Child Protection

Bullying and harrassment (cyberbullying) can occur through mobile phones as well as on-line.  This can cause considerable distress to young people and we need to find ways to protect them. Staff can be subjected to “cyberbullying by pupils and can be open to false allegations. Unacceptable and threatening photographs and videos can be used.
School staff, parents and young people need to work together to prevent such behaviour and to tackle it when it occurs.

In school we need to make children aware of 
· Appropriate use of mobile phones.

· Protecting their number

· Protecting themselves from misuse of mobile phones

· How to react when threatened by mobile phone use

· Etiquette or polite behaviour in use.

· How to protect themselves from mobile phone theft

· Rules about mobile phones within school

School Policy
Mobile Phones may not be switched on or used by children in school or in the playground during the school day. They should be brought to school only when absolutely necessary and handed to the class teacher for safe keeping, however, the school will accept no liability in respect of them.
The rule for mobiles will be - “Turned off and out of sight”.

Where this rule is not followed the phone will be removed, returned at the end of the day, and a behaviour slip issued to be signed by parents that evening.
Mobile phones may not be brought on school trips and children should not be in possession of any digital recording device during the school day unless under the direction of a member of staff.
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